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BREAKING NEWS!
The Veterans Administration has recently published
new rules which will make it more difficult to qualify
for that program known as the VA pension benefit.
(For a description of the VA pension, go to my
website by clicking on this link.)

WHO SHOULD BE CONCERNED: If you are a
wartime veteran (see the website for a definition) and
you believe that you (or your spouse) will need
assistance with the activities of daily living (dressing,
bathing, shopping, cooking, assistance getting up
and down) sometime within the next three years, you
should contact my office immediately. This program
is of particular benefit to those who would like to be
cared for in their homes rather than in a nursing
home.

WHY THIS IS URGENT: Under both the old rules
and the new rules, the benefits are means tested,
that is, one cannot have too many financial resources
in order to qualify. Under the old rules, a veteran
could transfer his/her assets to a specially designed
trust (the Veterans Asset Protection Trust – VAPT)
and immediately qualify for the benefits; under the
new rules, the VA will look back three years and
penalize the veteran for any transfers made during
the three years prior to an application. The new
rules take effect on October 18th such that there
is no look back or penalty for any transfers made
prior to that date.

PRESERVING YOUR OPTIONS: Even if you are not
medically qualified for any benefits (that is, you do
not need assistance at this time), it still behooves
you to create the trust and transfer your assets to
that trust. If nothing else, this gives you the option of
immediately applying when the time comes.
Otherwise you may have to wait three years in order
to qualify.

The VAPT is not without its complications and one
should understand the pros and cons before
committing to it; but for those in the appropriate
situation, it is a tremendous benefit. If you have
concerns or doubts, call the office. Time is of the
essence.
 
As always, if you, your friends or family have any
questions, we would be happy to hear from you; we
sincerely appreciate your business and your
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referrals.

Regards, 
John F. Robbert
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